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To 

H.E. António Guterres 
UN Secretary-General 
United Nations 
New York, NY 10017 
USA 

                      Stockholm, 9 August 2019 

 
 
UN Global Compact – Trossa ABs Letter of Commitment 
 

I am pleased to confirm that Trossa AB, a sustainability consultancy based in Stockholm, supports 
the UN Global Compact and its ten principles as well as the UN Sustainable Development Goals. 
Trossa will make a clear statement of this commitment to our stakeholders and the general 
public. 

Trossa is committed to making the Global Compact and its principles part of our strategy, culture 
and day-to day operations of our company; and we support our clients to achieve the same.  

Trossa is committed to report on progress (COP) within one year of joining the Global Compact, 
and annually thereafter according to the COP policy. Our statement will at a minimum include: 

- A statement signed by me expressing continued support for the Global Compact. 

- A description of practical actions that Trossa has taken or plans to undertake to implement 
the Global Compact principles. 

- A description to which degree our targets were met and the Global Compact principles were 
followed.  

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Mia Barkland 
CEO Trossa AB 

 

http://www.trossa.se/

